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Public Notice 

Cancellation of the April 8, 2024  
Special Council Meeting 

 

The public is advised that the Special Council Meeting scheduled for after the Committee of the Whole meeting held 
on Monday, April 8, 2024, has been cancelled.   

The schedule of Regular Council and Regular Committee of the Whole Meetings will resume at the next Regular 
Council meeting, which is scheduled for 6:30 p.m., April 22, 2024, at the Emergency Services Building, 300 8th Ave 
NW.  

 

       

 

         Wayne Robinson  
Corporate Officer  

             
              Dated:  

        March 21, 2024 


